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A Statement to Midwest Eye Institute Patients

Regarding Dilation of Your Eyes

We would like to inform our patients that it may be necessary during

the course of your exam to dilate your eyes with drops. In some

people, the dilating drops cause blurred vision, light sensitivity, and

inability to read. These problems go away as the effects of the drops

wear off. You should be careful walking, going up and down stairs,

and should not drive a car. In very rare cases, the drops may cause

elevated eye pressure requiring further treatment.

It is for this reason that we recommend someone come with you at

the time of your exam as a driver. Also, for your comfort, you may

obtain dark glasses or inserts for your glasses at the reception desk.

I certify that I have read and understand the statement regarding

dilation and wish to proceed with the eye examination.

Signature of Patient /

Parent or Guardian:

Date:
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